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Blue Cross Blue Shield FEP Dental
Section 1 Eligibility

 

 

Federal Employees
 

 

If you are a Federal or U.S. Postal Service employee, you are eligible to enroll in FEDVIP, if you are 
eligible for the Federal Employees Health Benefits (FEHB) Program or the Health Insurance 
Marketplace (Exchange) and your position is not excluded by law or regulation, you are eligible to 
enroll in FEDVIP. Enrollment in the FEHB Program or a Health Insurance Marketplace (Exchange) 
plan is not required. 


